
e-INS 2025 in Pictures
We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to each and
every one of you for joining us at the 4th Joint Congress of
the INS European Chapters (e-INS 2025) in the vibrant city of
Istanbul. Your presence and active participation made this
event  unforgettable,  and  we  are  truly  grateful  for  your
contribution.

Over the course of this congress, we witnessed a wealth of
knowledge  sharing,  insightful  discussions,  and  research
presentations. Here are just a few of the congress highlights
captured on camera.

https://e-ins.org/photo-gallery/

